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The Secretary of Foreign Affairs ofthe United Mexcan States
to the United States Trade Representative

(Translation)

Mexico City, April 11, 2008

Excellency
Susan C. Schwab
United States Trade Representative

Thank you for your letter dated April 11, 2008, in which you confirm the
agreement reached bv the delepatinn nfrthA iTn#tjA r-: . .- .!.a


